
Summary of Spring/Summer Planning 

- EOC Staffing/Financing 

o Allocating a PT dedicated staff resource for advanced planning, documentation, and 

recovery activities for the EOC (starting April 2021) 

o Submitting a budget report to request use of Recovery Grant funds for operational 

COVID-19 response activities 

- Picnic Shelters 

o Deferring picnic shelter bookings to avoid congregating 

o Adding signage to encourage the public to keep visits to under 2 hours (to encourage 

turnover) 

o Parks looking into whether we can move every other picnic table to other areas to allow 

for more spacing 

- Wedding/funeral/event bookings 

o Deferring event rentals at until After August 31, 2021 

o Deferring all City sponsored events until after August 31, 2021 

o Parks and Facilities looking into whether the City Hall outdoor forum could be used for 

wedding/funeral bookings 

- Drinking/smoking in parks 

o Increasing enforcement support in parks with new bylaw position 

o Adding signage to reinforce no drinking/smoking in parks 

o Reaching out to breweries for coordinated messaging  

- Parks maintenance 

o Adding portable toilets to manage washroom demand 

o Adding staff hours to ensure frequent cleaning and garbage/recycling/litter pick-up 

(especially with anticipated increase in take-out waste) 

- Washroom access 

o Adding portable washroom at 1st Ave water access 

o Adding portable washrooms at in-demand park areas 

- Vandalism 

o Installing more permanent signage to reduce vandalism 

o Installing a security camera at Rocky Point Park with signage to deter vandalism 

- Parking 

o Installing signage to direct overflow parking to Translink site 

o Extending parking restrictions timeframe until 11pm to encourage parking turnover 

o Ensuring no parking closures 

o Increasing enforcement support in parking lots with new bylaw position 

- Bedwell Bay Road 

o Adding fixed in place regulatory signs at key locations to improve enforcement 

o Adding low concrete barriers in the temporary no-parking area near the swim floats (can 

be removed or re-located as required) 

o Coordinating bylaw enforcement activities for this area 

- Boat Launch 

o Keeping annual pass system 

o Adding permanent directional signage to indicate for boat launch use only, to show that 

other vehicles need to turn left into the parking lot in front of the Boathouse Restaurant 



- Business Support 

o Continuing measures implemented in 2020 to support businesses. City will consider 

proposals from Port Moody businesses that require: 

� temporary relaxations to onsite parking requirements to allow uses such as 

queuing and patios; 

� consideration of closing street parking to accommodate other uses; 

� temporary use of City-owned spaces, such as parking lots and sidewalks, 

provided sufficient pedestrian and cycling access is maintained; and 

� use of the City’s new Parklet Program 

- Busking 

o Deferring busking permits (to avoid congregating situations), communicating with 

buskers about City’s position 

- Slow Zones/Traffic Control 

o Implementing Alderside Road Slow Zone 

o Continuing St. George Street Slow Zone 

Continuing Automated Pedestrian Buttons 


